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Ollie	Bayliss	is	the	go	to	on	all	Non	League	related	matters	
on	Twitter	@Ollie_Bayliss. 

FA	Statement	

Taking	into	account	the	survey	results	and	the	ongoing	
impact	of	Covid-19,	which	continues	to	adversely	affect	
incomes	for	clubs	due	to	restrictions	on	both	spectators	
and	hospitality,	The	FA’s	Alliance	and	Leagues	Committees	
have	reached	a	consensus	that	subject	to	the	approval	of	
FA	Council,	the	2020-21	league	season	for	Steps	3-6	of	the	
NLS	should	be	curtailed	with	immediate	effect,	with	no	

further	league	matches	taking	place	this	season.		

SSML	Statement	4th	March	2021	
Following	the	earlier	email	regarding	the	curtailment	of	League	fixtures	for	this	season,	as	has	
been	said	at	club	meetings	previously,	we	will	consider	this,	but	we	awaiting	further	information	
from	the	FA/DCMS	on	the	question	of	whether	spectators	will	be	allowed	and	from	what	date,	as	
this	is	currently	unclear.	It	was	the	general	view	of	clubs	that	income	from	spectators	was	
needed	to	make	it	an	attractive	proposition.	It	appears	that	secondary	income	for	the	sale	of	
alcohol	outside	will	be	allowed	from	12	April,	but	not	until	17	May	inside	clubhouses	
	
We	need	to	assess	the	interest	from	clubs	in	their	wish	to	play	in	a	cup(s),	so	that	preparations	
can	be	made,	hopefully	in	advance	of	a	decision	to	admit	paying	spectators.	WOULD	YOU	
THEREFORE	PLEASE	REPLY	BY	14	MARCH	IF	YOU	INTERESTED,	OR	NOT,	IN	PLAYING	IN	A	CUP	
COMPETITION	AND	LATEST	THE	COMPLETION	DATE	YOUR	CLUB	WOULD	BE	HAPPY	TO	ACCEPT.	
The	Clubs	Officers	will	be	replying	to	the	SSML	today	saying	yes	to	organize	a	competitive	
competition. 

EJA	U16’s,	U14’s	and	SCYFL	U18’s	

The	EJA	have	asked	for	interest	from	clubs	and	a	Zoom	meeting	is	planned	next	week	to	discuss	
how	to	continue	the	season.	The	SCYFL	have	also	asked	the	clubs	their	views	on	what	they	would	
like	to	do	with	the	rest	of	this	season.	

The	U16’s	and	U14’s	will	be	playing	league	games.	The	U16’s	have	13	games	to	play	with	7	at	
home.	The	under	14’s	have	12	games	to	play	with	5	at	home.	We	need	to	close	the	ground	at	the	
end	of	May.	The	U18’s	are	much	the	same	with	8	games	to	play	with	5	at	home.	

Again	the	Cubs	Officers	will	be	saying	yes	to	participate	in	some	form	of	competition.
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60 Seconds with Dan Weeks 

When did you join LGFC and what role? 
2006 as a 16 year old reserve team player for Goodo! Had a 10-year break 
then came back in 2019. 
Describe your current role? 
Experienced defender...some of the boys might say different. 
What is your favourite football team? 
West Ham. 
Who is your favourite player at Levy?  
Steve Hawes...least favourite - Adiel Mannion 
What is your nick name? 
Weeksy - nobody calls me Dan. 
If you could chose what would you like to do in the football world? 
Play in the Premier League. Score a hat trick for West Ham and relegate 
Spurs/Chelsea & Arsenal in one go. 
Favourite person at LGFC?  
Sue! Best barmaid in town. 
What is the best thing about LGFC?  
The banter with the boys after a win in the bar, you can't beat it. 
 



 

Chris Benton – New Treasurer 
We	would	like	to	welcome	Chris	to	the	Leverstock	Green	
family.	Chris	is	joining	us	as	the	new	treasurer.	He	is	
working	closely	with	Mike	over	the	next	few	months	to	
get	the	hang	of	it	and	then	will	take	over	from	April	time.	

Chris	has	a	great	background	in	non-league	football,	
previously	assistant	manager	at	WGCFC	before	moving	
onto	Kings	Langley	and	then	Hayes	&	Yeading	as	
Goalkeeping	Coach.	Following	his	return	to	the	UK	from	a	
work	assignment	in	the	USA,	he	continued	coaching	and	
was	appointed	assistant	manager	at	Langford	FC.	Chris	is	
still	currently	assistant	manager	at	Langford	FC.	
		
In	his	professional	life	Chris	is	currently	Head	of	Category	
Management	at	Highways	England	having	joined	them	
from	French	Aerospace	Company,	Safran	where	he	was	
Director	of	Supplier	Performance	based	in	California.	


